From: Rolfes, Sen. Christine

To:

Cc: Appleton, Rep. Sherry; Hansen, Rep. Drew
Subject: RE: HB 1888 Employee info. disclosure (AGAINST)
Date: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 11:56:37 AM



Thank you for emailing to express opposition to House Bill 1888 to help protect the privacy and safety of school employees and other public workers. While I am concerned about the scope and intent of the recent records requests from the Freedom Foundation, I appreciate hearing your input on the matter.

Sincerely,

Christine Rolfes

State Senator - 23rd Legislative District (Central & North Kitsap County) 303 John Cherberg Building, Olympia 360/786-7644

Senate Committees:

Ways & Means, Chair • Agriculture, Water, Natural Resources & Parks, Member

Click here to subscribe to my newsletter!

	3.5
Original	Message

From:

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 9:10 AM

To: Rolfes, Sen. Christine <Christine.Rolfes@leg.wa.gov>; Appleton, Rep. Sherry <Sherry.Appleton@leg.wa.gov>; Hansen, Rep. Drew <Drew.Hansen@leg.wa.gov> Subject: Comment NR: HB 1888 Employee info. disclosure (AGAINST)

HOUSE INTERNET E-MAIL DELIVERY SERVICE

SENATE INTERNET E-MAIL DELIVERY SERVICE

TO: Christine Rolfes, Sherry Appleton, Drew Hansen

FROM: (Constituent)

STREET ADDRESS:



E-MAIL:

PHONE:

BILL: 1888 - Protecting employee information from public disclosure. (Against)

SUBJECT: Comment on Bill 1888

MESSAGE:

Transparency and accountability are essential for public officials. Don't weaken that by shielding birth dates. That's not necessary to protect against identity theft. Public officials need to stand for the common good not fall prey to efforts intended to support the goals of special interests.

RESPONSE REQUESTED: No response required by the sender.